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Peter Dutton 
Dear Minister, 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve you and the Morrison Government. I hope to see you 
in person soon to convey my appreciation directly. 
I know your office has been contacted by the Department with regard to transition-out 
arrangements. Rowena Bain in MECC is the point of contact, but if I can be of assistance 
please contact me directly. 
I look forward to seeing you soon. 
Regards 
Greg 

Andrew Hastie 
Dear Minister, 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve you and the Morrison Government. I hope to see you 
in person soon to convey my appreciation directly. 
I know your office has been contacted by the Department with regard to transition-out 
arrangements. Rowena Bain in MECC is the point of contact, but if I can be of assistance 
please contact me directly. 
I look forward to seeing you soon. 
Regards 
Greg 

Reply received 
Greg, 
Thank you for the message. It’s been an honour and privilege working with you in Defence. 
I’ll make sure my office knows about the transition. We’ve been hit hard with COVID so 
there may be a time lag on action. 
See you in Canberra. 
Best wishes 
Andrew 

Alex Dalgleish 
Hi Alex. 
I will call you when I get out of Estimates. 

Reply received 
Thanks Greg. 


